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Dear DOE:
 
Attached is Senator Inhofe’s comment letter on the NERA LNG Study.  Please let me know if you
have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Luke
 
---
Luke Holland
Legislative Assistant
Office of Senator James M. Inhofe
205 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC  20510 
(202) 224-4721 
(202) 228-0380 (fax)
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